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Non-election Declared in Puxico Board of Aldermen Race

Puxico, MO - A non-election has been declared in Puxico following the withdrawal of a
candidate from the board of aldermen race.

Under Puxico City ordinance 105.015 which was approved by Puxico voters in the April
2021 municipal election, the city can forgo an election when there is only one candidate
up for the available seat.

Incumbents Patti McLean and Peter Coutavas are running unopposed in Ward 1 and Ward
II respectively.

These two candidates will assume the responsibilities of the office .
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